
Montessori Day School  

April Newsletter    

     Important Dates  
April 1: Parent Committee  

- In Ms. Hannah’s room   
- 5:30pm – 7:00pm  

April 18: Spring Holiday  

     - No school (No extended care)  
 

April 23: Half Day  

- All grades dismissed @11:30am           
- Extended care available  

April 21 – April 25: Book Fair  
      - Mon. - Thur.- 2:30pm – 4:30pm   

- Fri. 4pm -6pm 
 

April 22- Cap & Gown Picture Day 

       - Kindergarten & 8th Grade only 
 

      April 25: Spring Fling @ 4pm-6:00pm   
 

   May 5–9: Staff Appreciation  
 

     May 6: Parent Committee Members &  

 

  Upcoming Events 
The Scholastic Book Fair is back! Find new  
books for home and support the school at the  
same time! Our book fair will be open during 

the Spring Fling on Friday April 25th 4pm-6pm 
after-school  M-Th from 2:30pm-4:00pm 
located in the gym.   

Spring Fling Our Spring Fling is just around 

the corner! Join us from 4-6:00 pm April 25th 

to play some games and enjoy cookies & 
lemonade, ending the evening with a student 
performance.  MDS Volunteer Sign-Ups.xlsx

Staff Appreciation We love the staff at MDS! 
They are with your children all day every day, 
ensuring a beautiful, nurturing environment to 
learn and grow! Now is the time to make sure 
they know just how appreciated they are!   

 

     Volunteers- In JEI 5:30pm – 6:30pm 

 

Staff Appreciation  
       Monday: Staff Breakfast Help our staff start the week feeling great!  

 

 Tuesday: Flower Day Thanks for Helping Me Grow! Bring your teacher their favorite flower. It 
can be real, paper or even made of Legos! Show them how much they inspire your creative side!  
  

Wednesday: Treat Day Bring your teacher their favorite snack, help check something off their 
TO Do list, make  their lives easier even if it’s just for a day! 

Thursday: A Thank You Write a note reminding your teachers just how much you appreciate 
them! Share a gift card, a special memory. 

Friday: Staff Lunch We will be collecting money to buy part of the teacher lunch on Friday.If you 
can donate $5-$10, we should have plenty! There will be an envelope in the front office. 

 

Tax Credit Info We are pleased to offer an opportunity for you to donate up to $400 towards programs your 

children love such as Art, Juggling, Chess. Who I Am. This is made possible by the Arizona Extracurricular Activities 
Tax Credit Law [(A.R.S) 43-1089]. Any Arizona taxpayer can donate and have the money credited towards their payment 
of AZ state taxes. This means it will go towards any amount owed OR will be added to any refund received. All the 
money will go to benefit children directly rather than into the general tax fund where others decide how to spend it. 
Donate ONLINE and get an automatic receipt or, fill out the DONATION FORM, attach your check and bring it into the 
office! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1YrNWo8oQjyvV3HSTaXpm8tXyMnx8GooU/edit?gid=692320490#gid=692320490

